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Subject: (Direct Referral) Communication from the City Attorney's Office submitting a
Cigarette/Tobacco License renewal for possible denial, for JJ's Sub's, located at 1917 Mead St.

Recommendation of the Public Safety and Licensing Committee on 6-12-18: That the
communication from the City Attorney's Office submitting a Cigarette/Tobacco License renewal for
possible denial, for JJ's Sub's, located at 1917 Mead St, be recieved and filed.

Fiscal Note: N/A
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